
From the Principal’s Desk: 

 

A very happy Children’s Day to all my dear students! Walking down the memory lane, I realise, 

that it has always been one of the much-awaited days in a student’s life. Now, as we have 

come to the other side of the table, we realise how joyful it is for us as well to tell our students 

how very dear they are to us. Yes! Each one of you is precious to us in a unique way. 

The last two years have been especially different, if not difficult for all of you. But hopefully, 

we may be looking forward to better times to come, and that our dear students would be 

walking down the corridors of the school very soon. Believe me, we are all looking forward to 

seeing you in school and that life would get back to normal. 

The times have been tough, but you all have shown your resilience and that makes each one 

of you a winner. Let us just say that on this joyous day, I would like to wish each and every 

one of you all the happiness and success, and at the same time would like to encourage you 

all to keep the spark of childhood and the innocence of these tender years always alive. Never 

stop having fun, and trust me it is fun to give your very best in everything that you do! 

On behalf of the management and faculty of our school, I once again wish a very Happy 

Children’s Day to you all !  

Keep smiling! Keep Shining! 

 

Regards 

Principal 

NPS Whitefield 


